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Comments: Please do not allow the Stibnite Gold Project to go forward. This project is dangerous to the the

South Fork of the Salmon riverine ecosystem, water quality on site and downstream, plant life, fish, wildlife, and

humans. The destruction and pollution caused by a huge industrial mine, proposing three open pits and

permanent storage of 120 million tons of toxic mining tailings, cannot be adequately mitigated, given the

hazardous materials, contaminates, sediments, and destruction involved in the mining process. The headwaters

of the South Fork of the Salmon are far more valuable now and in perpetuity through the ecosystem services and

wildlife habitat that they provide than the current monetary value that would be extracted.


